
   

Princess Margaret Public School 

 

351-13th Avenue East  
Prince Albert SK S6V 2N3  
Phone 306-763-5217 
Fax 306-764-5141 
 
Principal - Mr. Jaret Nelson 
Vice-Principal – Mrs. Jana Wilkie 
Secretary – lkalinowski@srsd119.ca 
Office hours:  8:30-11:50; 12:35-3:30   

January 2024 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

PK/K – Days as indicated 
8 
 
First day of school 

 
 
PK 

9 
 
 
 
 
K 

10 
 
 
 
 
PK 

11 
 

Hot Lunch forms 
due 

 
K 

12 
 
 
 
 
 

15 
 
 
 
 
PK 

16 
Hot Lunch – BP’s 

 
MADD Presentation 

1:30 (gr 7-8) 
K 

17 
 
 
 
 
PK 

18 
 

5:30 SCC Meeting 
 
 
K 

19 
 
 
 
 
K 

22 
 

Hot Dog Sale 
(Grade 6 fundraiser) 

 
PK 

23 
 
 
 
 
K 

24 
 
 
 
 
PK 

25 
 
 
 
 
K 

26 
Gr 8 Immunizations 

Term 1 ends 
Report cards go 

home 
 

29 
 

PLC Day – no 
classes 

 
 

30 
 
 
 
 
K 

31 
 
 
 
 
PK 

  

 



 

Principal’s Message 
 

Happy New Year! I can’t believe it is 2024 already!  These past four months have flown by!   
 
Our Family Fun Night was a huge hit! Thank you to all our staff who helped put it all together, 
especially Mrs. Simpso, Mrs. Summach, and Mrs. Hawreluik, their hard work created a wonderfully 
festive evening.  
 

Mr. Kowal has completed his internship, and we hope to see him subbing in the New Year. 
 

This coming month is set to be busy with a Boston Pizza hot lunch on January 16. Please have your 
forms in by January 11. 
 

Report cards will be sent home on January 26, but we do encourage you to have a look on Edsby as 
this is our ongoing reporting system.  You can see how your child is doing on a weekly basis! 
 

On January 16, MADD will be here in the afternoon for a presentation to prevent driving impairment. 
 

January 22 will be a hotdog sale put on by our grade 6 classroom. 
 

January 26 is when our grade 8’s will need to roll up their sleeve to get a needle so that they are 
vaccinated. 
 

January 29 is our PLC Day, and as a staff, we will be attending a talk with Dr. Hargreave. 
 

Just a reminder to our families that supervision begins at 8:40 a.m. each morning and that students go 
directly to the playground and not into the school. Please make sure your child is dressed appropriately 
for the weather. 
 

Have a great January! 
 

Jaret Nelson     

Principal 

                
 

A big thank you to the Kinsmen Club who provided toques, mitts and 
neck warmers to all students in Kindergarten to Grade 3.  

Our students thank you for the wonderful gift at Christmas! 

                
   

It’s January and although the weather has been very good to us, that will 
undoubtedly change!  To continue building the habit of good attendance 
children may need to be reminded to dress for the weather.  Winter coats, 
boots, mittens and toques will make going to and from school, and playing 
outside at recess, more enjoyable.  Winter is not everyone’s favorite season, 
but if we dress warmly for it, winter can be fun!  
 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


